
         8 April 2013   Mr John Kelly  Executive Officer  Trustees Society of St Vincent de Paul  PO Box 1426 Chatswood NSW 2057   Dear Mr Kelly Re: 638 Pittwater Road, Brookvale – Planning Proposal to amend Warringah Local Environmental Plan (LEP) 2011 We are writing to advise that on 28 March 2013, Warringah Local Environmental Plan (Amendment No 1) was published. The publishing of this LEP is the final step in the planning proposal process. The full text of the amendment can be viewed on the NSW Legislation website, however, in summary; the amendment has changed the zoning of all of 638 Pittwater Road to B5 Business Development.   Should you require any further information, please contact Daniel Milliken during business hours on telephone number 9942 2111, or at any time on facsimile number 9971 4522. Details of published LEP amendments are available on the NSW legislation website, to access this facility please visit http://www.legislation.nsw.gov.au/ Yours faithfully     Daniel Milliken Strategic Planner   


